
VILLAGE OF ROYAL PALM BEACH  
EDUCATION ADVISORY BOARD SCHOLARSHIP 

PRESS RELEASE 

The Village Council of the Village of Royal Palm Beach is proud 
to announce they are awarding ten (10) $1,000.00 
scholarships to high school seniors residing in the Village of 

Royal Palm Beach.  Graduating seniors (Class of 2025) 

can download the application from the Village website at 

www.royalpalmbeachfl.gov. The completed application must be 
postmarked or emailed no later than Friday, February 21, 
2025 or may be hand-delivered to the Clerk’s Office at Village 
Hall located at 1050 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard in Royal 
Palm Beach by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, February 21, 2025.  
Finalists must be available for interviews on Saturday, April 
19, 2025.  The scholarship committee of the Education 
Advisory Board will make the final determination.  Winners 
will be announced in May and the scholarships will be 
awarded at the Village Council meeting on Thursday, May 15, 
2025.  If you have questions, please call 790-5101. 

 PLEASE CLICK HERE TO ACCESS SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 

http://www.royalpalmbeachfl.gov/

